

P.O. Box 101 Middlebury, Vermont 05753 (802) 388-1639

Dear Morgan Community,

The National Museum of the Morgan Horse is in our second year of operating out of our new space in Middlebury, Vermont, and we need your support more than ever.

Great strides have been made with the Museum archive in the past months, and the collection is being organized and catalogued at Special Collections in the Middlebury College library.

Our current exhibit features the Government line of Morgan horses, and contains photographs, paintings and leather tack from the Museum collection, as well as military ephemera from the private collection of Christian J. Heidorf.

This year the Museum has plans to implement an evening lecture series and a Saturday morning children's reading hour. We will keep our Museum Members updated on these events. Members of the Museum receive a bi-annual newsletter.

Please join us in preserving and sharing the history of the Morgan Horse.

In addition to your membership, the Museum is also gratefully accepting donations of any size. Please consider making a donation to the museum, we are a 501(c)3 non-profit, and all of your gifts will be tax deductible.

Thank You, NMMH Council



2012 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

OF THE MORGAN HORSE	\$45
P.O. Box 101	
Middlebury, Vermont 05753	\$100
(802) 388-1639	
	\$250
	\$500
	\$300
	*** ***
	\$1,000

The museum accepts checks and credit cards. Please indicate your chosen level of membership and send a check or your credit card information to the museum.

Name:	
Address:	
Email:	
Card #:	
Expiration:	<u> </u>
Security Code:	

OPERATING UNDER THE
AMERICAN MORGAN HORSE
INSTITUTE, INC.